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Dear Dr Karminder Singh ji

Waheguru ji ka Khalsa
Waheguru ji ki Fateh

The Global Sikh Council members are delighted to hear of your appointment as the
Deputy Secretary General for the Administration at the Ministry of Defence. This is
one of the highest-ranking posts achieved by a Sikh. Please accept our heartiest
congratulations. It is a matter of great pride and honour for the whole Sikh World and
particularly for the Global Sikh Council as you are an esteemed member.

The Global Sikh Council has always appreciated your guidance and support and
valued your contributions of scholarly talks at its Annual General Meetings. Your talk
at the Meeting in Dubai was highly appreciated and we are very much looking
forward to meeting you in our next Annual General Meeting in March 2019 in
Indonesia.

The Global Sikh Council appreciates your bold stand for Ek Granth and Ek Panth
and your determination to keep the Sikh Panth on the right path shown by the
teachings of our great Gurus contained in the Guru Granth Sahib. May Waheguru
give you the much-needed strength to carry on with your mission.

Once again, please accept our congratulations.

Warm regards

K- A eayfln

Kanwaljit Kaur (The Lady Singh of Wimbledon)
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